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 From: Katharine Melville 
 Sent: 11 June 2017 11:14

 To: Hall M (Margaret)
 Subject: Re: 20mph Members Bill Consultation Launched

 Attachments: ByCycle 20mph survey.pdf

Good morning Mags.We at ByCycle have taken a straw poll of our members.They were asked:Question 1.  Are you personally in favour of or against changing the speed limitfrom 30mph to 20mph in Scotland’s streets?
Answer: In favour or Against.
Question 2.  Do you think ByCycle should support the bill to change the speed limit?
Answer: Yes or No.
Question 3.  Do you think the Scottish Government should enact the bill to change the speed limit?
Answer: Yes or No
Question 4.  Please write a BRIEF comment in support of your answers.
To inform your consultation I attach comments made both FOR and AGAINST the proposal.On the basis of these comments we do not feel that as an organisation we would be willing wholeheartedly to support the bill.However there does seem to be support for modifications [not to mention more radical solutions] and we hope these will be taken into account when formulating the wording.
Best wishesKatharine MelvilleChair of ByCycle Perth and Kinross Cycle Campaign
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